PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR MCGILL UNIVERSITY
A. E. MORGAN MONTREAL

7 December 1936

Dear Mr, England,

Raturally I shall be delighted to do anything
to help your friend Mr. N. B. Valton and I have written to
him asking him %o get into touch with the propesr officer
in the University to make the necessary arrangements for
his family.

It was a pleasure to see you at Winnipeg snd
I only wieh thet we had had a longer time for talk,

Yours sincerely,

Robert England, Esq.,
University of British Columbia,
Vancouver, B, ¢,




